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Dear Parent/Carer,

I hope that you all had lovely weekends with your families. September seems to be passing at the speed
of light. School continues to be running smoothly — thanks to our fantastic staff team and the great
attitude of your children.

We are still having some traffic issues though and at the risk of repeating myself | am reminding you
again not to bring your car onto Escrick Street. Now that we have so many of you waiting there it just
makes it far too dangerous. Last week a child nearly got hit by a car. Please, please, please stay away, |
have also been asked to able to remind you not to wait/park on the double yellows at the top of Blue
Bridge lane, and to be extra aware when you are turning cars around at the bottom of the hill? As it
feels really hazardous to cycle up there in the mornings at the moment.

Also please could you make sure that you aren’t smoking whilst you are waiting on Escrick Street.

Thank you for sending in your slips with your preferred parent consultation times. Your class teacher
will do their best to be as close to the time that they have given you as possible. However, please could
you make sure that you are free for an hour’s window around your allotted time in case they are
running early or, more probably, late. If you do not have English as your first language and usually have
a friend/child to translate for you then please could you let us know by sending an email into the school
office. We will then arrange a time for a zoom meeting. We will invite you and your translator. These
meetings will not take place in the same week at the other parent consultations.

Wishing you all a happy and healthy week.

Yours,

ey



